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Community Energy Loan Programs 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That up to $25 M of internal borrowing be allocated, subject to public notice and an 

internal borrowing report, to implement a program incorporating all 3 sectors 
(residential, multi and commercial); and  

2. That Administration be directed to submit an application to the Federation of 
Canadian Municipalities (FCM) Green Municipal Fund – Net Zero Transformation 
Pilot Program. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on March 5, 2024, considered a report of the Utilities and Environment 
Division regarding the above. 
 
Your Committee also resolved that the Administration report back on the proportion of 
buildings in each sector within the program. 
 
Attachment 
March 5, 2024 report of the Utilities and Environment Division. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


